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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

3 0 0 0 

4 6 0 0 

5 2 0 0 

10 4 0 0 

K 1 1 0 

1 2 1 0 

7 2 1 0 

2 3 2 0 

6 7 2 0 

9 9 2 0 

8 3 4 0 

11 4 10 0 

12 13 11 0 

Totals: 56 34 0 

 

 

We had a sharp decline in our enrollment at the end of the year.  Some students decided 

they were “done” early and we had to withdraw them due to excessive absences.  Others 

are making transitions to other schools for the next school year and have begun the 

process early.  Despite the decline, we are still enrolling new students and have many 

new enrollees for the 2013-2014 school year that are not yet included in our student 

count.  When the next school year begins, we anticipate a significant increase as parents 

make last minute choices about their students’ schools. 

 

Our graduation ceremony and end of the year celebration was on June 15 at Sheridan 

High School.  At the time of submission, we had not yet held the event.  However, we 

know our graduates are very excited about the celebration and we look forward to 

recognizing their hard work. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


